
Address:  PO BOX 156 •  Slatersvi l le ,  RI 02876 |Telephone:  401-769-4900 |  Fax:  401-766-1771
E-mail:  info@waltzco.com |  All  r ights reserved ©Fred F Waltz  Company,  Inc.

Welcome To Our Mailing Program
Growth of 1% to 3% in “Financial Stewardship”

Front Back

Front Back

with regular communication inserted in mailed sets that stimulate
members’ participation and support. This also reduces church postal
expense and staff time to prepare and mail. There are three options:

"Size" and "Fold" of 5  1/2” x 8  1/2” Newsletter
makes execellent presentation with mailed sets

Customize to your specifications Options to print on both sides

Preprinted Lenten Card

Custom Card


